
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Issue 81 March 2023 

 

DATES 

March  

13th  Early Years Mothers’ Day  

         Lunch  

14th  Y3 Mothers’ Day Assembly  

         (9.10am) 

14th   KS1 Mothers Day Lunch 

15th  Theatre Production –  

         Wind in the Willows 

16th  KS2 Mothers Day Lunch 

17th  Comic Relief Red Nose Day 

22nd Y6 trip to Ushaw Historic  

         House 

23rd  Y1 trip to Bowes Museum 

23rd   Brass Assembly (9.10am) 

29th  Author visit 

29th  Y4 trip to Ushaw Historic  

         House 

31st  9.10am KS2 Easter Service 

        (note change of time) 

31st  Break up for Easter holiday 

April 

17th  Return after Easter holiday 

21st   Spring reports sent out 

May 

1st     Bank Holiday 

8th    Coronation Bank Holiday 

9th    Year 6 SATs Week 

20th   Mediaeval Fair 

22nd   Class photos 

16th  EYFS Assembly  (9.10am) and  

         open morning 

25th  (3.15pm) break up for half  

         Term 

26th   PD Day 

June 

5th    Return after Half Term 

 

 

 
 

 

    

   

Easter Service 

 

We would like to invite KS2 

Parents/carers to our Easter Service at 

9.30am on Friday 31st March at St. 

Edmund’s Church. We are sorry for the 

change of time, but this is due to 

circumstances beyond St Edmund’s 

control.  We look forward to seeing 

you. 

On 3rd March Year 3 visited Durham Cathedral to see their art 

installation, ‘Tunnel of Light’. Year 3 designed and made the parts for 

the installation along with 3 other schools in our area. It looked 

spectacular! 

Year 2’s assembly on 

14th February was 

fabulous.  They made 

Valentine necklaces to 

give to someone special 

to them. 

Nursery children 

enjoyed learning 

about pancake 

day. They made 

and tasted 

pancakes. They 

were delicious! 

Year 6 have been using laptops to compose their own pieces of music. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Website 

 

Please don’t forget to keep checking our website: http://www.sedgefield-pri.durham.sch.uk.  You can also access 

our Twitter from there, so you can keep up to date with things as they’re happening. 

 

Reception finished their topic about vehicles with an amazing visit to Locomotion.  They took part in a workshop 

where they built a steam train and took on the parts of the driver, fireman, conductor, guard and passengers.   

 

Year 5 had an amazing day visiting Captain Cook Museum on 7th March, learning lots of different facts about the 

explorer and seeing the trail of his voyages across the world. They learnt about how life was on the ships he sailed, 

even about how the crew were disciplined! They looked at a piece of art made out of plastic which represented 

plastic pollution in our oceans. A fantastic time was had by all. 

World Book Day -  

2nd March 

http://www.sedgefield-pri.durham.sch.uk/

